
 

 

               
                   11 October 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
  
To celebrate the 25th year of Doha British Schools, we are hosting a number of events across the 3 campuses 
throughout the year to celebrate this milestone. To launch our 25th year celebrations we will be hosting a School 
Carnival, which will take place on Saturday the 29th October from 10:00 – 16:00 and will be held at our new DBS Rawdat 
Al-Hamama campus. The carnival will be open to the entire DBS cluster community. 
 
So that we can manage numbers of visitors safely, any parents wishing to attend are kindly requested to register in 
advance via the following link: https://forms.gle/AofEH2m3FoWFnjou9. 
  
In addition, parents will be able to set up vendor stands in order to sell items, if they wish. Each vendor will be allocated 
a space with a table and a chair and the rental/participation fee is QR100. Should any parents be interested in this 
particular opportunity, kindly complete the following online form: https://forms.gle/XzPviEYkQktevgZk8  
 
As there is limited space available for vendors, we will notify parents individually if their application to sell items at 
the carnival is successful. 
 
We are not only hugely proud of all of our DBS schools but also very excited about welcoming our families to be a part 
of the School carnival, especially as this academic year marks the 25th anniversary of the opening of our first campus 
at Ain Khaled. There will be numerous activities, such as sports tournaments, music, refreshments and other 
entertainment! We are looking forward to enjoying these celebrations with our DBS community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 
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